
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/7/2014 9:31:40 AM
To: Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Demand Response PD? 

Audrey -

Are you interested in meeting with PG&E about the DR PD? If so, I’ll have Sally 
schedule it for us. Thanks!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0314874
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